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August 25, 2005 E-22699

Jose Cuadrado
Spent Fuel Project Office, NMSS
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike M/S 0-6-F-18
Rockville, MD 20852

Subject: Application for Amendment 1, TN-68 CoC 72-1027-(TAC L23802)
Request for Extension for RAI response

Dear Mr. Cuadrado:

Transnuclear hereby requests an extension of the date for response to the RAI dated
July 15, 2005. We request that the response date be changed from September 16 to
October 14.

This extension is required to provide complete responses to the RAI.

Regards,

William Bracey
Project Engineer

cc:

Alan Hanson, TN
Tara Neider, TN
Jayant Bondre, TN
David Shortes, PBAPS
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